
NORTHAMPTON BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

 
 

COUNCIL 

Monday, 9 May 2005 
 

YOU ARE SUMMONED TO ATTEND A CEREMONIAL MEETING OF 

NORTHAMPTON BOROUGH COUNCIL, WHICH WILL BE HELD AT THE 

GUILDHALL NORTHAMPTON ON MONDAY, THE NINTH DAY OF MAY, 2005 AT 

SEVEN THIRTY O’CLOCK IN THE EVENING TO RECOGNISE AND ADMIT AS 

HONORARY ALDERMEN 

                                                       TREVOR BAILEY 

                                                       JOHN GARDNER  

                                                       STAN JAMES 

                                                        RONALD LINSDELL 

 

In  accordance with a previous resolution of the Council of the 13
th
 day of December 2004 pursuant 

to Section 249 of the Local Government Act 1972 that the work of the former Councillors with 

twenty years service or more be celebrated and the gratitude of the citizens of Northampton 

extended by conferring Honorary Alderman status upon them.- 

 

 

 

1. PRESENTING AND SUPPORTING OF CONFERMENTS   
 

 In pursuance of the said decision 
(a) Councilor Patterson will present the said Trevor Bailey and Councillor Hadland 

will support such presentation. 
(b) Councillor Wire will present the said John Gardner and Councillor Laratt will 

support such presentation. 
(c) Councillor Larratt will present the said Stan James and Councillor McCutcheon 

will support such presentation. 
(d) Councillor Barron will present the said Ronald Linsdell and Councillor Evans will 

support such presentation. 

 

2. FORMAL AWARD   
 

 Following such presentation Trevor Bailey,John Gardner,Stan James and Ronald Linsdell 

will be presented by the Mayor in the name and on behalf of the Council with a Certificate 



 

of Entry as Honorary Aldermen and their names will be entered in the Roll of Honorary 

Aldermen.  

 

3. RESPONSES   
 

 The recipients (or a representative on their behalf ) will respond if wished. 

 

4. .   
 

 The Mayor will conclude the formal proceedings and invite participation in refreshments. 

 

  

The Guildhall 

Northampton 

2
nd
 May 2005  Mairi McLean Chief Executive  


